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May 13, 2008 
 
Gaby Gonzalez 
Government/Community Relations Manager 
Exposition Construction Authority 
707 Wilshire Blvd., 34th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA  90017 
 
Dear Ms. Gonzalez, 
 
The Mar Vista Community Council, at its May 13th meeting voted 
unanimously to support the following motion regarding the proposed 
Expo Line Phase 2: 
 
POLICY MOTION: The Mar Vista Community Council favors: 
 
1) A Westside Segment of the Expo Line that is routed on the 
Exposition Rail Right of Way ("Expo ROW"), and not routed 
along Venice and Sepulveda Blvds. 
 
2) Expo Line Grade separations at the congested commercial 
corridors of Overland Ave., Westwood Blvd., Sepulveda Blvd. and 
Pico Blvd. should the Westside Segment of the Expo Line be 
routed on the Expo ROW. 
 
3) An elevated Exposition/Sepulveda station. 
 
4) Sufficient parking, bus bays, bicycle racks and pedestrian 
amenities at all Westside stations to maximize convenience and 
access to the Expo Line. 
 
5) A Venice Blvd. Busway connecting the Venice/Robertson Expo 
Line station to the beach, with future station sites and adjacent 
parking/transportation centers to be established that allows 
enhanced, convenient and rapid regional access to the Expo Line 
for commuters from Palms, Mar Vista, Del Rey, Venice, Marina 
Del Rey and Culver City. 
 
Thank You, 

 
Rob Kadota 
Chair 
Mar Vista Community Council 
 
Cc:  Bill Rosendahl 
       Len Nguyen 
 
 


